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Traffic Advisory:  
Speed Limit Reduction in Steveston Neighborhood 

Effective November 15, 2024 

Overview: 
The City of Richmond has implemented amendments to Traffic Bylaw No. 5870, 
reducing the posted speed limit on all roads within the Steveston neighborhood from  
50 km/h to 30 km/h. This change aims to enhance road safety in the area. 

Traffic Impact: 
The new speed limit of 30 km/h is effective as of November 15, 2024. Although the 
reduced speed limit is already in effect, advisory signs will be posted shortly to remind 
drivers of this adjustment. 

Area Affected: 
The speed limit reduction applies to all roads within Steveston, bounded by: 

• West: Property line of Seventh Avenue 
• South: Property line of Steveston Highway 
• East: Property line of No. 1 Road 
• North: Property line of Chatham Street 

Driver Advisory: 
All motorists are reminded to adhere to the updated speed limits and observe posted 
signs as they are installed. Reducing speeds within the Steveston neighborhood will 
help create a safer environment for all road users. Refer to the map on the next page for 
more details.  

 

For further information, please email transporation@richmond.ca. 
 
  



 Public Notice 
 

7849851 

 

 


